
TO: Chair and Members of the Public Safety Commission

FROM: John Incontro, Police Chief

BY: Cheryl Baratta, Management Analyst

DATE: April 21, 2025

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF MINUTES

STRATEGIC PLAN CRITICAL SUCCESS FACTORS

Fiscally Responsible and Transparent City Government

BACKGROUND

The City Council of the City of San Marino, at a regular meeting held on 
Wednesday, April 9, 2014, approved the action minute format for City Council 
and all advisory body meetings. 

DISCUSSION

Attached for Public Safety Commission consideration are the following Public 
Safety Commission minutes.

1. Minutes of March 17, 2025

FISCAL IMPACT & PROCUREMENT REVIEW

Not applicable
 
LEGAL REVIEW

Not applicable

RECOMMENDATION

Jeff Boozell, Chair
Eliot Hodges, Vice Chair

Brian Davis, Commissioner
Elizabeth Feffer, Commissioner

Charles Martinson, Commissioner
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Staff recommends the Commission approve the minutes of March 17, 2025. 
If the Commission concurs with staff’s recommendation, an appropriate 
motion would be:

”I move to approve the minutes of the special meeting of March 17, 2025”.

ATTACHMENTS

1. Minutes of March 17, 2025


